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University ofOklahoma
SCHOOL OF AEROSPACE, MECHANICAL
AND NUCLEAR ENGINEERING
865 Asp Avenue, Room 212
Norman, Oklahoma 73019
9 0s) 325 5o11 October 11, 1982

Mr. James Gagliardo
Division Director
USNRC
611 Ryan Plaza Drive
Arlington, TX 76011

Dear Mr. Gagliardo:

Following our conversations during your visit on October 6 and 7, 1982,
we are enclosing a copy of our proposed REQUALIFICATION program. This program
was submitted to NRC-Washington as a part of the Reactor License renewal pack-
age. Subsequently, some editorial and clarification revisions have been made.
We will ask NRC-Washington to incorporate the revisions after we have a response
from your office.

We would appreciate you assistance in obtaining approval for this proposed
program as we believe it to be more meaningful and less ambiguous. We, of
course, understand that the current requalification program is to be followed
until formal action is taken by the NRC.

Any suggestions you have will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

C/e,& W. /
Charles W. Terrell
Reactor Director

CWT /ec

cc J. James, Reactor Supervisor
D. Egle, Director, AMNE
E. Klehr, Chair, Reactor Safety Committee
Attachment: Proposed Requalification Program
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